
www.conwaymontessori.weebly.com June 1, 2015

Goodbye and Welcome! 
We are sad to say goodbye to Ms Christine, Ms Monika, and 
some of our kindergarteners, but we are excited to welcome some 
new faces to the Conway Montessori family!  

Please do not hesitate to see me with any questions you may 
have.   We are here to make your transition as smooth as possible 
for both you and your child!  
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NUT FREE SPACE 

Please be mindful that we are 
still going to be a nut free 
space this summer!  No nuts of 
any kind will be allowed in our 
facility.  Thanks! 

Sack Lunches 

Daily sack lunches start this 
week and will continue until 
August 17th. 

Share Day 

This Friday is Share Day!  
Please send something for 
your child to share with the 
class.   

Share Day will be the first 
Friday afternoon of the month. 

Coming up 

June 8th will kick off our 
summer program!  Our theme 
for the week:   

Engineering: “Can you build it? 
Yes, we can!”
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Changes are coming
This summer, we are going to try a few ways of getting 
information to you more conveniently.  

•Newsletters will be posted to our website every Friday afternoon

•Paper newsletters will be in your child’s folder Monday morning

•Remind texts will be sent out 24-48 hours for important 
information

Allow me to introduce myself !
I graduated in May of 2011 with my International Montessori 
Teaching Diploma from the North American Montessori Center 
in Vancouver, Canada.  I attended Conway Montessori School 
from 1992-1994 and have worked here since 2008.  

I love spending time with my two dogs, Taylor and Caesar.  Taylor 
and I did agility together for four years.  I am big into music and 
can play a wide variety of instruments (guitar being the one I play 
the most).  I still volunteer at a couple of my childhood summer 
camps (one for choir and one for special needs adults) and am 
active in my church choir and handbells.  

Best wishes,

Emily Madden

Director
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Meet our new 
teachers 

Katie Lynch 

Katie graduated from Arkansas 
Tech in May with her BA in Music 
Education.  Katie has been 
working with us in the summers 
since 2010.   

Megan Fallen 

Megan worked with us during the 
2013-2014 school year and is 
returning to us from Reno, NV.  
Megan is working on a degree in 
Elementary Education. 

Bailey Eden 

Bailey is a Pre-Med student at 
UCA and has several years of 
child care experience.  Bailey is 
new to our team, so please help 
us welcome her! 

*pictured above, left to right: 
Katie, Bailey, Megan


